
 

 
 
 
 
London Hydro 
111 Horton Street 
P.O. Box 2700 
London, ON 
N6A 4H6 
 
June 24, 2016 
 
Ms. Kirstin Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Re: EB-2014-0255 Consultation on the Development of Corporate Governance Guidance 

for OEB Rate-Regulated Utilities 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

London Hydro is interested in being a participant in the Consultation on the Development of 
Corporate Governance Guidance for OEB Rate-Regulated Utilities Board File Number EB-2014-
0255. London Hydro hereby notifies the Ontario Energy Board of our intent to participate. 
 
London Hydro will not be seeking cost awards. 
 
Yours Truly, 

 
 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 

mailto:benumm@londonhydro.com

